American Federation of Musicians Local No. 198-457 Affiliated with the A.F.L. — C.I.O.

resident's Message

April 27, 1994

Dear Members and Friends:

On May 10, 1994, our minth CAVALCADE OF BANDS will take place at the VENUS DE MILO Ballroom starting at 7:00 p.M. to 12:00 midnight.

CAVALCADES have been held every year since 1987. They have been very successful! Our Local's finances have been helped greatly by this project.

Our <u>Health & Welfare Fund</u> has been supported with the annual sale of the \$1,000 Prize tickets.

CAVALCADE is a fund raiser. The primary purpose is to realize enough gain to offset our yearly <u>DEFICIT</u>. The greater the profit, the lesser the deficit and the less chance of having to raise the periodic dues.

I am appealing to all our members to buy at least one ticket priced at \$5.00. I'm sure this is a bargain for the wonderful evening of music provided by our <u>OWN</u> musicians, our devoted members who always <u>DONATE</u> their services!

Let's support General Chairman John Worsley and his committees: Nank Doiron, Artie Cabral, Tony Polito, Vern Graham; Tony Buonanno, Joe Devito, Dan Conte, Ed Dorsey, Bob Saraceno, Al DeAndrade.

RAFFLE TICKETS: Al DeAndrade, Vice President Bob Sagnella, Secretary, Bennie Pazienza, Treasurer, Ex-Officio.

Also, the bandleaders and band members mentioned in our enclosed flyer.

Many thanks to all and hope to see you at the CAVALCADE on May 10th!

Sincerely and Fraternally,

Joseph Conte President